KING COUNTY DISTRICT COURT

NO. 22-05

GENERAL ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER

Closure of Burien
Courthouse
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On September 13, 2022, the Presiding Judge ordered that the Burien Courthouse be
closed due to excessive heat resulting in AC failures.

Done this 13th day of September 2022

-

Matthew Yofk/Chief Presiding Judge
King County District Court




